
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 15, 2023 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your 
pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the 
sanctuary.  They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.  
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube. 

+++ 

· Adult Sunday School is after worship in the Library.  The class is 
watching and discussing The Chosen, the TV series that explores Jesus’ life 
from the perspective of those who encountered him.  Today’s episode is S2 
E5: “Spirit”.  After stirring the water, Jesus is now pursued by Simon the 
Zealot, Atticus, and Shmuel.  John the Baptizer visits the group and tells 
Jesus his dangerous mission.  Meanwhile, back at the camp, Mary 
Magdalene is devastated by an encounter with a mysterious and 
dangerous stranger.  Previous episodes are online at thechosen.tv. 

· The pledge campaign for 2024 is now underway.  Please prayerfully 
consider your material support for the ministries of the church and return 
your pledge card by Oct. 29.  Questions?  See Finance chair Jerry Ambrose. 

· The Explorers Class for prospective new members and others who 
want to learn about our various ministries will be on Sundays following 
worship, downstairs, from Oct. 15 through Nov. 12.  Lunch is provided. 

· The next Women’s Association Craft and Luncheon will be Tuesday, 
October 17, at 10:30 am.  We will be making Christmas wreaths for the 
Deacons’ Thanksgiving baskets.  There is no cost.  Lunch is provided.  Sign 
up on the office door, or tell Debbie S. or Gladys W. if you will attend. 

· Remembrance Sunday will be November 5.  We will be remembering 
beloved souls who passed away between 10/1/22 through 9/30/23.  Please 
submit names on the bulletin board outside the office by October 22. 

· The Women’s Association will be holding the fall rummage sale on 
October 26 and 27.  Donations are needed; please bring them downstairs. 

· UKirk’s fall trivia night will be Friday, Nov. 3.  See the board outside 
the office for details.  (UKirk is the Presbyterian student campus ministry.) 
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